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WORKSHOP IN RECEPTION 

Reception took part in a drama workshop based around 

the story of Chinye which helped them gain a better 

understanding of traditional tales from around the 

world. The children developed their acting skills and took 

part in the story by becoming the characters and also 

creating their own sound effects and noises. It was a great 

experience that has inspired the year group to act out 

stories they know and to find the confidence to perform in 

front of others. 

BIKEABILITY BRILLIANCE 

The Year 6s were given the opportunity last week to take 

part in ôBikeabilityõ training led by two National Standards 

Cycling Instructors. The 5-day course is designed to give 

the children both skills and confidence to ride their bike on 

todayõs roads. 

ANTI-BULLYING WEEK 

This week, the whole school got 

involved in anti-bullying and inter-faith 

week by choosing respect over bullying. 

The Year 6 School Council 

Representatives began the week with an 

assembly sharing what respect means to 

them and how we can show respect to 

everyone around us. Monday was Odd 

Socks Day which gave us the 

opportunity to celebrate our individuality because thatõs what 

makes us special! Throughout the week, pupils engaged in 

activities such as Circle Time to support pupils in speaking out 

against bullying and in understanding that respect is a choice we 

can all make. We each made a handprint to show our pledge to 

choose respect in Eliot Bank. A huge well done to all the pupils for 

listening to others and sharing their experiences and thoughts. 

Embedding understanding and respect and supporting pupils to 

be confident to speak up against bullying will help Eliot Bank 

continue to be a school where we are all happy and safe. 

LOCAL GEOGRAPHY TRAIL WINNER!  

Well done to Rhiannon in Year 1! She is 

the winner of our Dads' Breakfast 

'Local Geography Trail' and has won a 

'Lonely Planet Kids' Guide to London'. 

We hope lots of you enjoyed getting out 

and about in the local area and 

searching for clues! 

19th-23rd November is Road Safety Week. The focus is bike safety. 
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ATTENDANCE AND PUNCTUALITY 

Week beginning 5 November 2018 

Well done to Miss Fungõs class (5CF) who won the 
Attendance Cup last week.  

 Attendance No. of lates 

All Day Nursery 92.41% 1 

Nursery AM 80.0% 0 

Nursery PM 75.41% 0 

Red Reception 97.29% 4 

Blue Reception 98.0% 1 

1EB 98.67% 2 

1RV 99.33% 2 

2LA 97.93% 1 

2ML 98.28% 4 

3DA 97.86% 1 

3RG 98.0% 3 

4CE 98.31% 1 

4AO 98.0% 1 

5CF 100.0% 3 

5CR 97.14 2 

6HC 98.52% 1 

6MQ 97.39% 3 

6KA 99.26% 2 

6SB 95.19% 3 

YEAR 1 VISIT MUSEUM OF CHILDHOOD  

On Tuesday, Year 1 had a great day at the Museum of 

Childhood. They had a fantastic time looking at all the 

toys from the past, some of which were very old! Some 

of us had a turn on the old rocking horse and enjoyed 

experimenting with the giant robot. Lots of fun was had 

in the ôToys on a Timelineõ workshop with a teacher from 

the museum who let us play with toys that our parents 

and grandparents might have played with. They looked 

at the differences and similarities of our toys and toys 

from the past. They used a timeline to sort toys from 

oldest to newest and discovered that we still play with 

some toys from the past such as Rubikõs cubes and 

Barbieõs. Thank you to all the parents who attended the 

museum with us. It was a great day!  

BIRTHDAY TREATS 

We know that some children like to bring a 

small individually-wrapped sweet or sweet 

packet or small piece of fruit for each of 

their classmates in celebration of their 

birthday. This treat is given out at the end 

of the school day. However, a healthy alternative is to 

donate a children�·s book for the teacher to share with 

the class before home-time!  

MEDICAL FORMS 

We have recently updated our medical forms for reporting 

incidents to parents. Forms for head bumps are red and, 

for all other injuries, green.   


